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WE CAN HELP!

YOUR PROPERTY MAY BE ELIGIBLE

The Scottish Government
R100 Scottish Broadband  
Voucher Scheme (SBVS)
offers a subsidy of up to
£5,000 towards the cost of 
a superfast broadband
connection.

for more
information



Contact Sandra McCallum for more info: 

csu@moray.gov.uk01343 563579

Moray Council is working to improve digital connectivity
in our area, the project is funded by the UK Government
through the UK Shared Prosperity Fund.

If your property is not covered by government
broadband contracts, the SBVS can help cover the costs
to connect your property to superfast broadband.

We can help you find a supplier and get connected.

Who can apply?

Your property may be eligible for a voucher if....

Your connection speed is less than 30Mbps.
There are no plans to build a superfast
connection in your area.

Check your property’s eligibility at:

scotlandsuperfast.com


